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 Volunteer of the Month

Sarah has only recently joined the Lucindale 
Scout group. She was asked to take on the 
Treasures job for the group but has also 
accepted roles as AGL and ASL. Sarah has 
completed her COP in flying time and has just 
recently helped a scout host his first 
all-section camp for the Lucindale group, 
which was a great success.

Thanks, Sarah, for all your efforts in supporting 
our youth while they are leading us.

Sarah Trussel
Sarah Trussel | AGL and ASL


